
St. Helen’s Catholic Primary School 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                             20
th

 July 2018 

 

Well here we are at the end of another year and it is time to say our goodbyes: 

 To everyone in Year 6 as they move up to Secondary School – we 

wish them all the best  

 To Miss Burrows who will be training to become a teacher 

 To Godwin and Aldona Shalvi and Ashlyn Babin who are moving 

out of the area 

 

And hellos and welcome to St. Helen’s to: 

 Our new reception children and their families who will be joining us in the 

new school year. 

 Mrs Hall who will be our Year 4 Teacher. 

 Wren Tanner-Dorling, Kristiana Pjetri, Claé-Riva Vaughan, Bethreece Pardo, 

Langa Magadzire and Danil Biriulynas - new pupils who will be joining us in 

Years R, 1 and 5 in September. 

 

SENIOR LEADERS SPECIAL MENTION – 

Years 5 and 6 for their magnificent production of ‘Alice and Friends’, 

The PTA for paying for the Year 6 treat day on Monday and the vouchers given to the 

children with 100% attendance for the whole year. 

All Staff and pupils for all their hard work and commitment throughout the year! 

To our Filipino Community who have donated £150 towards our shelter – thank you! 

 

Thank you to Parents/Carers for your help also this year – we greatly appreciate 

everything you do. Thank you also, on behalf of the staff, for your kind words and 

generous gifts. 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you all again on Monday 10
th

 September 2018. 

 

 

 

Best wishes for an enjoyable summer break – let’s hope the weather 

continues to be kind to us! 

 

Elizabeth Mouchel 
 

                               Head Teacher 

 

 

 



 

We thought you might like to 

celebrate with us: 

 

Year 6 SATS Results 

 

 St Helen’s 

Results 

National 

Results 

Reading 93% 75% 

Writing 90% 78% 

Grammar, 

Punctuation 

& Spelling 

97% 78% 

Maths 93% 76% 

 

Fantastic results – well done to all 

Year 6! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

THE FOLLOWING CHILDREN HAVE ALL ACHIEVED 100% ATTENDANCE 

FOR THE WHOLE SCHOOL YEAR! 

 

The children marked with ‘*’ have also been on time every day! 

 

KIKI ANNIM * 

(RH) 

 

KASPER NAWROCKI * 

(RH) 

 

HONEY-ROSE HARMAN * 

(RS) 

 

FINLAY MACLEAN * 

(RS) 

 

TOBIE MAKANJUOLA 

(RS) 

 

OLLY CLARKE * 

(1J)  

 

HARRISON LEE 

(1J) 

 

EMMANUEL NYAMAYARO 

(1J)  

 

MAJA PULWIN * 

(YR 1S) 

 

ABEL JNR HOZHERI 

(2S)  

 

ZOE MAPI-OT 

(2S) 

 

VANESSA NAWROCKA 

(YR 2O)  

 

SOPHIE WATKINS 

(YR 2O) * 

 

KACPER GAJDEL * 

(3) 

HENRY JONES * 

(3) 

 

TAMIE MAKANJUOLA 

(3) 

 

KELLY MALIKULA * 

(3)  

 

ERIN UPWARD * 

(3) 

 

ETHAN FONTANILLA * 

(4)  

 

JUAN FERRER 

(5) * 

 

ALDONA SHALVI 

(5) * 

 

AFI ADEBAYO 

(6)  

 

SCARLETT ANDERSON-

FAIRHALL 

(6)  

 

RYAN CLARKE * 

 (6)  

 

LILLIE LLOYD * 

(6) 

 

KIERAN SLAVEN * 

(6) 

 

JIMMY UPWARD (6) * 

 



 
Buying Uniform for September? 

All our uniform is available from the National School Wear shop in Hamlet Court Rd and 

Paul’s Discount Clothing Store in Southchurch Road. 

Please see our website for full details of our uniform (under ‘School’) 

And don’t forget for those children progressing from Year R to Year 1 - their uniform 

changes to match the rest of the school.  

 

 

Don’t forget PE Kits (gold t-shirt with school logo and navy shorts) must be in school at 

all times and must include TRAINERS not plimsolls  

PLEASE NOTE - NO CONVERSE/HIGHTOPS ALLOWED. 

 

 

PLEASE ENSURE ALL UNIFORM (AND OTHER BELONGINGS) ARE CLEARLY 

MARKED WITH YOUR CHILD’S NAME. CLOTHING SHOULD BE MARKED 

INSIDE THE ITEM. FOR SAFEGUARDING REASONS PLEASE DO NOT HAVE 

YOUR CHILD’S NAME EMBROIDERED ONTO THE FRONT OF 

JUMPERS/SWEATSHIRTS. 

 

 

Just a reminder that you will need to order lunches for your child/children before we 

return to school – they will be live by the end of next week. Lunches will cost £2.30 per 

day from September (Year R, 1 and 2 costs will be paid by the Government under the 

Universal Infants Free School Meal Scheme). 

 

 

 

 

Have a fantastic summer break! Good luck to 
everyone who’s leaving – you will be missed! 

 

 

 

A Summer Blessing: 

 

May you walk with God this summer in whatever you do and wherever you go. 

 

 

 


